
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are coming up to 

February half term 

which means that we 

are already half way 

through the academic 

year! Where has the 

time gone? 

 

An email was sent to all 

parents last week 

regarding Headlice, 

please can we ask 

parents/carers to check 

their children’s hair and 

treat headlice if 

necessary. We would 

also advise that any hair 

longer than shoulder 

length, be tied up. 

 

World Book Day is on 

the 6th March, we 

encourage imaginative, 

homemade outfits, 

there will be prizes for 

the best dressed girl 

and boy in each year 

group, we can’t wait to 

see everyone’s 

costumes. 

 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Logan Watkins – For exploring lots of 
activities in nursery and enjoying 
singing and dancing. 

Mrs Beck Jacob Manns – For being an excellent 
role model – always ready to listen and 
learn. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Maria Szymoniak – For getting on 
without fuss and completing your work. 

Miss Daly For her lovely attitude to work, working 
well in a team and her creative artwork! 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Freya-Leigh Bowers - For being 

wonderful! 

Mr Warden Noah Ward – For his enthusiastic and 
positive approach to learning in all 
subjects. 

Mrs Robson Isaac Bell – For his interesting 
contributions to whole class 
discussions. 

Mr Rochfort Millie Donnelly – For raising the bar with 
all her work, yet again! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec  Koby O’Gorman Yr 1  Evan Gouvea 

Yr 2  Francheska Trapal Yr 3  Leland McCaskill 

Yr 4  Kaitlyn Kell Yr 5  Rosie Cook  

Yr 6  Gabriel Stanciu  

 

100% 

Attenders 

   52 
 



 

Dates for your Diary 

14th February – Valentines Lunch. 

14th February – Half Term  

24th February – Return to School 

6th March -  World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO 

USE OUR WONDERFUL 

LOLLIPOP LADY WHEN 

CROSSING THE ROAD 

TO THE SCHOOL! 

USE HER OR LOSE HER! 

 

 

6th March 2025 

Children are invited to 

come to school 

dressed as a book 

character. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

WE ARE GOING FOR  

GREEN! 

Nur 98% 

Rec 94% 

Yr 1 96% 

Yr 2 99% 

Yr 3 92% 

Yr 4 98% 

Yr 5 99% 

Yr 6 95% 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School 
Target  

 

96% 
 

** % ** 

ABSENCE 
Please note 

that it is the 

responsibility of 

parents to 

notify school, 

before 9am, if 

a child is going 

to be absent. 

Failure to do so 

will result in an 

unauthorised 

absence. This 

will adversely 

affect your 

child’s 

attendance data. 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents and Carers are being advised to keep an eye 

out for head lice and nits, as this common problem 

usually affects school-aged children and their families. 

Though head lice and nits may be a nuisance, they 

don’t cause serious illness or carry any diseases and 

can be treated at home with a fine tooth comb or over-

the-counter medication. See NHS website for more 

details: http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-

nits/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

VALENTINES LUNCH  

14th February 2025 

http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/

